
Questions?  Check out the school website: 

www.holytrinityschoolelcajon.com 

School: (619) 444-7529 M-T-Th-F  7:30am—3:30pm 

 Wednesday  7:30am-1pm 

 (619) 444-3721 School FAX 

Extended Care (619) 447-4406 

Ministry Center: (619) 444-9425 M-T-Th-F 8:30am-5pm 

 Closed Wednesday 

Preschool: (619) 444-1052  

Carol Furois, Director 

 cfurois@holytrinityhawks.com 

emails:   

Julia Marentez: principal@holytrinityhawks.com 

Brianne Maxwell:   bookkeeperbrianne@holytrinityhawks.com  

 Tuesday & Thursday 7 :30am -3:30pm 

Lorraine Cota: cota@holytrinityhawks.com 

Mary Ray: ray@holytrinityhawks.com 

Parochial League Website: 

 leaguelineup.com/catholicsportsleague 

Parish website:  holytrinityelcajon.org  

Dennis Uniform:   dennisuniform.com   (858) 573-1804 

The Uniform Store: myschoolsuniform.com  (619) 461-4112 

FACTS Helpline: (866) 441-4637 

Thursday, April 28 

Parents are welcome to join the student 
body at Mass Friday, April 29 at 9am.  
Students are allowed to wear their Jog-A-
Thon t-shirts (or PE shirt) and athletic 
shorts on this day. 

FUN 

STARTS 

HERE! 

The School begins at 8am!  Mass is at 9am. 
10:35am Warm-up/stretch 
10:50am Prayer 
11am-12pm Laps 
12pm  Lunch 
2-2:30pm Awards 
2:35pm Friday Send-Off 
2:45pm Dismissal 

Students have been 

receiving their Jog-A-

Thon t-shirts as 

donations of $100 

have been coming in!  

The class colors look 

great, too.  Thank you 

to all of our sponsors! 

Totals as of today, April 28: 

Preschool Kinder First Second Third Fourth Fifth Sixth Seventh Eighth 

$750 $2,190 2,073.05 2,474 2,128.20 $2,340 $3,979 $2,682 $1,479 $1,770 

Thank you, Marcela 
and Pedro Arana, for 
the two- gallon 
containers of hand 
sanitizer you donated 
to HT. 

I n  T o d a y ’ s  P a r e n t  E n v e l o p e  

Best in the West-Faculty and Staff  (HC & E) 
Fiesta de Padre Rey (HC) 
First Eucharist Practice-participants only (HC) 
Graduation Picture Order Form-Gr. 8 only (HC) 
HT May Choir (E) hard copy provided next week 
Kickoff to Summer! (HC) 
Mad Science Interest Flyer (HC & E) 
Parent Agreement –not on file (HC) 
Partners in Faith (HC) 
Progress Reports (HC) 



Monday morning assembly will 

be conducted by Fifth Grade.   

The deadline to order tickets is Monday, May 2.   

A new order form is available upon request. 

The Student Council will 
be selling Otter Pops for 

50¢ every Tuesday and 
Thursday throughout the 
month of May.  Support 
our Student Council! 

Attention Parents of Students in Grades 2-6:   
Please see the flyer in today’s Parent Envelope regarding 
the Mad Science Program.  This program is scheduled to  
take place on Wisdom Wednesdays for four weeks.  The 
cost is $20 per student, per session.   
This flyer is to see how much interest there is in the program.  If we do not have enough 
students participate, we will not have the program. 

Monday, May 2—Friday, May 6 
Thank you, parents, for the donation.  $527 was raised for the Free Dress Day Wednesday! 

See the flyer in today’s Parent Envelope regarding the week’s celebration. 

Attention Parents of Students entering Kindergarten:  Immunization records 

must be provided before the start of school. 

Attention Parents of Students entering Seventh Grade for the 2022-23 school 

year:  Your child must provide proof of having the Tdap booster after the age 

of seven.  Many students have already had the booster, but proof is needed 

for their file. The office is happy to copy the immunization card for your 

convenience.   

Please keep our parish and school communicants in your prayers as they 

receive First Eucharist Saturday, April 30 at 10am.   

The Covid-19 vaccine is not a requirement for students for the 2022-23 school year. 



 
Mrs. Connell, May 3 

Luke M., May 3 
Madison Q., May 5 
Ethan A., May 5 

Please keep the following people  
in your prayers: 
 Nickolas Barraco 
 Jonas Bickford 
 Joan Darwell 
 Kenneth Kanine 
 Nida Navida 
 Nena Occiano 
 Our HT families 
 Fr. Rey Manahan and our HT parishioners 
 For the HT faculty and staff  
 For those we pray for in the silence of our 

hearts 

 
Congratulations to this week’s  
BOB card all-stars!  
Preschool: Nova T. 
Kinder: Lincoln M. 
First: Dani M. 
Second: Tatiana R. 
Third: Kyle T. 
Fourth: Amelia M. 
Fifth: Anthony S. 
Seventh: James L. 
Eighth: Peter H. 
 
These students received a non-uniform 
free dress coupon.  These coupons are not 
to be used on Mass days.  These coupons 
cannot be replaced if lost. 

Parents are reminded they are to enter service hours 
on Gradelink for approval.  Parents have informed 
the office they are having difficulty logging in with a 
cellular device.  Please attempt to enter your hours 
from a computer and it should work! 

Third Trimester 
Progress 

Reports can be 
found in today’s Parent Envelope.    

Reminder:  No envelope = No Progress Report .    

For “Kickoff” to Summer Campout Info contact 
Mr. Hitch (ahitchcock@holytrinityhawks.com). 

Brick link: https://www.smore.com/dvawu 

Camp link: https://www.smore.com/w3q1j 

See the information provided in today’s Parent Envelope. 

  
 Fiesta de Padre Rey 

Please plan on joining the fun Saturday, May 7 in 

celebration of Father Rey Manahan. 

Information was sent home Monday and is, once 

again, being sent home via the Parent Envelope 

today.  The fun starts at 6pm! 

$15 per person (adults only) 

Don’t delay! The RSVP and payment deadline is 

Tuesday, May 3! 

https://www.smore.com/dvawu
https://www.smore.com/w3q1j

